
Welcome back!  

I hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful winter break and had time to relax and 
participate in some memorable activities with family and friends. 

Students should have brought their report card home today. Please be sure to 
review your child’s report card and have a conversation with your child about his/
her academic progress to date. As we proceed into the third grading period, know 
that the school curriculum pace increases and the most complex information is 
being taught by the Mann teaching staff. Thus, it is critical that our students are 
consistently here at school ready to learn and that they are consistently doing their 
homework! Together, home and school can make an effective team working 
toward the academic success of our children. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, 
concerns, or suggestions. You can reach me at 314-772-4545 or you can email me 
at angela.glass@slps.org. 

Principal ’s  Corner  
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Calendar of Events for January 
Friday, Jan. 26 Family Movie Night 5:30pm-7:30pm 

 

Monday, Jan. 15 NO SCHOOL Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Birthday 

 

Thursday, Jan. 25 Lunch and Learn Title I Meeting 12:00pm-1:00pm 

 
 

 



TEXTING: Saint Louis Public Schools is now using text 
messaging to communicate with families. Please opt in 
to receive our messages! All you have to do is text 
“YES” to 67587 and you will be registered!  

Sign Up for Text Alerts 
Mann Elementary is on the Move! 
Please sign up for text notification!! 

 

Reminder -- If your child has lost a jacket, coat, or any other 

item, we ask you to look through the items in the Lost and 

Found table as soon as possible. The Lost and Found is 

located in the hallway near the gymnasium. All items that 

remain in the Lost and Found after February 8 will be given 

to charity. 

 

Let’s Connect …  

The Importance of Goals 
 Research has shown that 
the simple act of writing a 
goal greatly increases the 
chances of accomplishing 
the goal. If the goal is 
broken down into action 
steps and the action steps 
are tracked, goals have an 
even greater percentage of 
success.  
At school, your child may 
write his or her academic 
and personal goals in a 
Leadership Notebook. 
You will gain a lot of in-
formation on how your 
child is doing if you ask 
your child to tell you 
about his or her goals. 
The goals chosen are 
meaningful to your child 
so be sure to practice 
Habit 5: Seek First to Un-
derstand, Then to Be Un-
derstood.  
The Leadership Notebook 
idea can also be used in 
your home. Create goals 
such as reading together, 
eating dinner at the table, 
or doing an activity to-
gether. Involve everyone 
in the family in choosing 
a meaningful goal and ac-
tion steps. Post the goal 
and the action steps in a 
visible place and be sure 
to track and celebrate pro-
gress!  

Set the alarm clock early enough to allow 
plenty of time to get ready properly. 

Lost and Found 

               Extra! Extra! Read all about it! 

           Mann mustangs has a basketball team.!!!!  

               Come out and support our team! 

Schedule 
Jan. 6  @ 3:00pm Mann vs. Froebel at  Cleveland Southwest 
Jan. 13@ 3:00pm Mann vs. Woerner2 at Gateway STEM High 

Jan. 20@ 4:00pm Mann vs. Oakhill at Cleveland Southwest 

Jan. 27@ 3:00pm Mann vs. Meramec at Gateway STEM High 

Feb.3   @ 3:00pm Mann  vs. Woerner1 at Gateway STEM HIGH 

Mann Basketball Team!!!!!! 


